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Hello Carla, 
 
It was great seeing you at the Florida ASPA conference. Thanks so very, very much for participating and 
enabling the conference to be the success that it was. It is the contributions that professionals like yourself make 
to advance ethics and professionalism in governance that make me proud to be a member of ASPA--and I hope 
you feel the same way. 
 
The 2006 National Conference in Denver is just around the corner--April 1-4. The theme is “The Sky’s the 
Limit: Idealism and Innovation in Public Service.”  Do you believe in idealism? Innovation? I hope so . . . more 
of both are needed in this Age of Skepticism, don't you agree? 
 
I look forward to seeing you in the mile high city! 
 
Don 
 
P.S. If you haven't renewed your ASPA membership yet, you can do so at: 
http://www.aspanet.org/source/members/cmemberinsert.cfm?section=home 
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